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Originator:  Kaitlyn Dunn 
Community Safety Personnel 
Corporate Communications 

Contact: Staff Sergeant Marc Brunette 
Executive Services 
Corporate Communications 
705-675-9171 extension 2104 

Date:  23 August 2017 Time:  8:20 a.m. 
Incident No.:  SU17040260 Posted Online (Y or N) Y 
Subject:  Greater Sudbury Animal Shelter 

 
 
Shortly before 2:00 p.m., on Tuesday, August 22, 2017, Greater Sudbury Police received a call from a City of 
Greater Sudbury employee in regards to what was perceived to be a verbal threat directed towards Animal 
Shelter employees.  
 
Through the investigation it was determined that there was no offence committed. There was a 
miscommunication and a misunderstanding in relation to the choice of words used by an individual who was 
expressing frustration.  
 
The individual was spoken to by officers and cautioned on the how words can be perceived over the phone.  
There is no threat to employees or animals in the shelter.  
 
 

 

http://www.gsps.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/sudburypolice

